
 
 
Press release  
 
SHL to provide services to LKK Niedersachsen-Bremen  
 
Tel Aviv/Zurich, 2 October 2008 - SHL Telemedicine Ltd. (SWX: SHLTN), a leading provi-
der and developer of advanced personal telemedicine solutions, is pleased to announce that 
its wholly owned German subsidiary PHTS Telemedizin has closed a contract with the Land-
wirtschaftliche Krankenkasse (LKK) Niedersachsen-Bremen for the provision of telemedicine 
services to their chronically ill heart patients. 
 
LKK Niedersachsen-Bremen, one of nine agricultural health insurance companies in Germa-
ny, attends for approximately 150 thousand farmers and their family members. The goal of 
the co-operation with PHTS Telemedizin is to improve the quality of care and quality of life 
for chronically ill heart patients and at the same time achieve better cost-efficiency by avoi-
ding unnecessary hospitalizations. In addition, part of the LKK commitment to its insured 
farmers is their replacement, during illnesses, with suitable and trained temporary help which 
the LKK expects that PHTS Telemedizin service will help to curtail by helping the chronically 
ill heart patient farmers stay healthy and at home for longer periods of time.   
 
Erez Alroy, Co-CEO of SHL Telemedicine: “We see a continued strong interest from German 
health insurers in the telemedicine platform of PHTS. This trend is further underlined by the 
signing of the agreement with LKK Niedersachsen-Bremen.” 
 
About PHTS Telemedizin 
PHTS Telemedizin, established in Düsseldorf, is a wholly owned subsidiary of SHL Teleme-
dicine. PHTS Telemedizin combines innovative telemedicine solutions with well-founded 
medical-technical know-how. PHTS holds a leading position throughout Germany in the field 
of cardiological telemedicine.  
 
About SHL Telemedicine 
SHL Telemedicine Ltd. specializes in developing and marketing advanced personal telemedi-
cine systems as well as providing comprehensive telemedicine solutions including medical 
call centers to individuals and to the healthcare community. As a leading provider of remote 
health services in cardiology and in other medical areas, SHL maintains business operations 
in Europe, mainly through PHTS in Germany, its fully owned subsidiary, and at its home 
market in Israel. In the US, certain SHL telemedicine products are distributed by Philips 
Healthcare. SHL is listed on the SWX Swiss Exchange (SHLTN, ISIN: IL0010855885, 
Security No.: 1128957). More information available at: www.shl-telemedicine.com.  
 
For further information please contact: 
• Erez Alroy, Co-CEO, Phone: +972 3561 22 12, ereza@shl-telemedicine.com 
• Assistant: Pauline Shavit, Phone: +972 3561 22 12, pauline@shl-telemedicine.com 
• Martin Meier-Pfister, IRF Communications, Phone: +41 43 244 81 40, shl@irfcom.ch 
 
Some of the information contained in this press release contains forward-looking statements. Readers are 
cautioned that any such forward-looking statements are not guarantees of future performance and involve risks 
and uncertainties, and that actual results may differ materially from those in the forward-looking statements as a 
result of various factors. SHL Telemedicine undertakes no obligation to publicly update or revise any forward-
looking statements.  


